
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Little Musketeers at Busbridge Junior School – Autumn Term 2019 – Years 3-6 
 

Little Musketeers is an exciting new club offering a fun, safe and educational environment for young 
children to learn the sport of fencing.  What child has not grown up pretending to be a swashbuckling 
pirate, a dueling Musketeer, or even the master of swordplay himself, Zorro?  Why do they do it?  
Because it’s fun!    
 
Little Musketeers provide bright coloured foam and plastic foils and plastic masks with mesh visors that 
are safe and yet hard enough to give children the real feel of fencing.  We ensure visors are worn at all 
times giving peace of mind as well as that genuine fencing experience. 
 
Little Musketeers classes are designed and managed by Olympic fencer and 4 times British National 
Champion James Beevers. All staff are DBS checked, First Aid certified and trained personally by James. 
 
We now hope to run during the autumn term as follows: 
 

  Wednesday 18th September 2019 – Wednesday 27th November 2019 between 08:00-08:45 
 
The cost of the course is £55 per child. 
 
TO BOOK: If you would like to register your child onto this course please visit 
www.littlemusketeers.com and select “Book”. From the drop-down menu choose “Surrey” and select 
“Busbridge Junior School – Autumn Term 2019” and follow the payment instructions from there.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Andrew Beevers 
Little Musketeers  
Email: Andrew@littlemusketeers.com 
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